
 

                                                         

 

 

A book about moving to 

Year 4, Mandela class 

 
 

Your new teacher will be Mr Wynne with 

support from Mrs Bryant, Mrs Woolven and 

Mrs Martin-Pepper. 

 

   

  



 

 

 

  

In the mornings, you will come in through the car park and 

enter through the doors you currently do now. From then, 

you will come straight into school walking past the KS1 

hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

You will then quietly climb these stairs to come up to 

Mandela class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When you come in, you will put your coat and other items 

on your own named peg. 

 



 

Your classroom will look like this. 

 

 

                         

 

If you need the toilet, you will use these ones. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

At break and lunch, you will be led out to these 

playgrounds and fields.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the end of the day, you will exit through these doors 

(next to the KS2 hall) 

 



 

 

Every day, you will need to bring: a water bottle, a bag, a 

reading record, a reading book…. and a smile.  

 

I hope you have a super summer break with your families! 


